New Bedford’'s Me & Ed’s
Family Restaurant bids a
final farewell on their last
day

If you missed the announcement about the closing of “Me &
Ed’s” you can read about it here.

“Last Day. I say that with a depth of gratitude and elated for
the insane surge of demand since our announcement.

These are the types of days legends are made of. Each and
every one of our dedicated staff past and present and those
that have weathered even the toughest of the last year with
the inception of COVID-19. Here we are today on day one of the
mask mandate being released with the irony of releasing our
own wings for the last time here where it all began how
bittersweet and tough collectively.

The demand the last few weeks has made us realize one thing,
we were loved close and afar and that alone has stamped its
own place in history. 57 years of serving so many in a new
world with an array of so many new eateries and options it’s
been a journey none of us will forget.

For those looking to catch some of your favorites on the flip
side stop by and see us at our sister takeout and catering
business ‘On The Go' in Mattapoisett, we will be continuing
our recipes, service, ingredients, and passion there.

Thanks again for the many years of patronage on behalf of
Peter and Jack two of the best I’'ve had the pleasure to work
with and [alongside] for the past several decades.”-Corey
Lorenco.
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